
 
 
 

Organization Collegiate Readership Program 

2014-2016 Allocation $6.00 

2016-2018 Request $5.00 

Appropriations 
Recommendation 

$5.00 

 
Rationale of the Committee 
 
The Appropriations Committee recommends funding the Collegiate Readership Program at $5.00 for the 
2016-2018 By-Line Funding Cycle. The Appropriations Committee continues to be impressed by the 
accessibility and frequency of newspapers distributed throughout campus. Moving forward, the 
Appropriations Committee hopes to more consistently partner with members of the Collegiate 
Readership Program to address various issues and improve the service. The Committee recommends 
that the Collegiate Readership Program begin meeting with various media organizations within the 
community to ensure they are appropriately represented within the new mobile application. Additionally, 
the Committee suggests that demand for a potential location in Collegetown should be measured while 
ensuring that the program is continually marketed to students.  
 
Vote Totals 
 
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the 
advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows: 
 

Amount Vote 

$5.00 12-0-0 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Matthew Stefanko 
Vice President for Finance 
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